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DUAL DRUG OVERDOSE INVESTIGATION UNDERWAY 

AUBURN, ME – Auburn Police are investigating a drug overdose involving two people. At 6:50pm, Auburn 
Police and Auburn Fire/Rescue responded to 108 Mill St. for a report of two people unresponsive. 

First responders found 50y/o Kevin Cooper of Auburn and 49y/o Deidra Hall of Livermore unconscious and 
unresponsive. Firefighters were able to revive Cooper and transport him to Central Maine Medical Center. 
Hall could not be revived. 

Cooper is currently in critical condition at Central Maine Medical Center. Auburn Police are being assisted by 
the Maine Drug Enforcement Agency in the investigation. 


